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The Piwakawaka Syndicate have been having a very exciting time 

learning all about  Rockpools. The topic was launched last Friday 

with an action-packed Syndicate Discovery Time.  The children had 

fun touching real sea creatures, making and eating ‘rockpool’ 

cookies, creating sea themed crafts and having mermaid/merman 

hair.  On Monday we went on a trip to Tahuna Beach.  We had a 

wonderful time exploring the rockpools and seeing what creatures 

we could spy.  The children also had fun playing at the playground 

and on the beach.  We were incredibly lucky to have such a 

wonderful bunch of parents/caregivers to come with us on our 

trip. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th March 2025 

From the Tumuaki desk this week … 

Swimming has finished for the season. 

Please return all pool keys to the office.  Thanks 

NETBALL REGISTRATIONS ARE OPEN. 
Please get a registration form from the office if you haven’t already.  

Closing on Thursday 27th March (TODAY). 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school-wide swimming lessons at The Aquatic Centre have been scheduled again for this year. 
 

Juniors (Rms 13 – 21) Monday 9th June – Thursday 19th June (9 Lessons) – Weeks 7 and 8 Term 2 
Seniors (Rms 1-5) Monday 21st July – Friday 1st August (10 Lessons) - Weeks 2 and 3 Term 3 

Middles (Rms 6-11) Monday 4th August – Friday 15th August (10 Lessons) - Weeks 4 and 5 Term 3 
 

 

 
A small selection of Room 1’s camp fun.  We’ll 
have more in a future newsletter, once all 
camps are completed.  
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Thank you for taking 

part in this fundraising 

effort for Richmond 

School. 

More tickets are available 

from the school office. 

 All sheets and 

money are due back 

to school by Monday 

31st March.   

. 

We would LOVE some more 
items for our prize baskets 

please 



 

 

 

 
DISCLAIMER These are notices we include on request of organisations and individuals. 


